
 

 

 

 

Friday 4th February 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wednesday Word 

Follow is the key word and message for this week. 

To follow the Lord is to be set free. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/follow?pid=MTA101634&v=51.7 

Many thanks for your support as we continue to manage the coronavirus situation in our school. We 

are also aware of other bugs and viruses that are making our children feel poorly at the moment. 

Hopefully the children will build up some immunity and attendance will pick up soon as we are 

averaging 25-30 children off daily at the moment.   

Parents/Carers’ Evening – the email to join up for the virtual session on the 16th February has now 

been sent out. Please let the office know if you have not received the email.  

Jewellery. Please can you make sure that the children only wear stud earrings.   

We have Prayer Leaders in place from Year 5 that led our children in an assembly this week. It was 

the feast of The Presentation of Our Lord on Wednesday and the crib has now been put away until 

Advent 2022. Well done to our children.  

Next week is Mental Health Week and it is Safer Internet Day next week too. The children can wear 

their own clothes next Friday (11th February) as a day to express themselves and we will also be 

looking at how we grow together as a school family.  

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

Love God, Love One Another 
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